
Thank You for Your Participation 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We would like to extend our deepest gratitude for your 

participation in our clinical trial, [Trial Name], conducted at [Location]. Your involvement has 

been invaluable to our research efforts. 

As part of our follow-up process, we wanted to check in on your health and well-being since 

your participation in the study concluded on [End Date]. If you have experienced any changes or 

have any concerns that you would like to discuss, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Additionally, we would like to remind you that you can contact our team at [Contact 

Information] if you have any questions or need further assistance. 

Thank you once again for your contribution. We are looking forward to sharing the results of the 

study with you and the community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Institution/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


